
 

 
 
 
 

Date of Next Meeting  
 
 
 

Members are asked to note that there will be a Special Meeting of the District Executive 
on Thursday, 17th February 2022 as a virtual consultation meeting via Zoom meeting 
software commencing at 9.30 a.m.   

The reports to be discussed are mainly finance and budget reports which will be 
forwarded to Council on 28 February 2022. 

Members are also asked to note that the next meeting of the District Executive will take 
place on Thursday, 3rd March 2022 as a virtual consultation meeting via Zoom 
meeting software commencing at 9.30 a.m.  

 

 

 


